Killoughteen National School
e-mail: killoughteennationalschool@eircom.net       Tel: (069)61195     Principal: Mr W Curtin
24/04/2017
Dear Parent(s), 
Welcome back to you all for our final school term. It’s hard to believe another year is almost over. 
We have lots of activities in this last term. 
Starting tomorrow Tuesday our 19 children will be visiting the church in preparation for the First Holy Communion. They will practice on Tuesday Wednesday and Thursday this week, and on Wednesday and Thursday next week. 
I have asked children from 3rd to 6th to let me know if they would like to be a part of the choir for communion day, May 6th at 11am. If children would like to take part and would be available for this day, numbers need to be confirmed by tomorrow. Practice is on Wednesday this week and again next week. 
Golf lessons with LDgolf for all pupils will begin on Thursday May 4th for all classes. The cost is €10 for the five lessons.  We would appreciate if all pupils could pay this before the lessons commence. 
Our third, fourth and fifth class pupils are heading to Curraghchase this Wednesday, as part of the LEAF programme in schools. The children will need to bring a packed lunch, warm socks and clothes, sturdy waterproof footwear and coats. 
Our boys’ soccer team are heading to Sean Choill, Corbally, Limerick also on this Wednesday. We wish them all the best in this round. They will be playing Ballyhahill and Templeglantine. 

Reminder re Confirmation reflection evenings in the Parish Centre. 
This Wednesday April 26th at 8:15pm 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Wednesday May 17th at 8:15pm
We also welcome back Mrs O’ Grady today after her maternity leave. Thank you to Miss Kennedy for all her hard work with senior infants since September. 

Le Gach Dea-Ghuí,
Willie Curtin
